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March 8, 2019 

 

 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Commencement of Operations, File No. 0066-EX-CN-2018 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

This notice is to confirm our prior submission informing the Commission that communications 

authorized by the above referenced experimental license have commenced. Pursuant to condition 5 of 

the experimental license, we submitted notice of these operations by electronic mail on December 13, 

2018, but that notification does not appear to have been posted in the file associated with this license. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kevin W. Chen 

VP of Legal 

Capella Space Corp. 
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